
C ITY OF MEDINA 
Community Development Department 

132 N. Elmwood Ave.  Medina, OH  44256 
330-722-9023 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: January 2, 2025 

TO:  Planning Commission 

FROM: Andrew Dutton, Community Development Director 

SUBJECT: Discussion Item - 999 Lafayette Road - Convenience Store/Gas Station 

Background 
The subject site is zoned C-3 (General Commercial) 
and consists of 1.96 acres located on the northeast 
corner of Lafayette Road and Lake Road.  Adjacent 
properties are industrial (I-1) to the north and east, 
commercial (C-3) to the south, and residential and 
commercial to the west in Lafayette Twp. 

Discussion Item 
An agent for a potential purchaser of the property, 
Sheila Miu of Gerspacher Real Estate Group, has 
requested a discussion regarding redevelopment of 
the site for a gas station and convenience store.  

Preliminary plans have been provided incorporating: 
• A 4,177 sq. ft. gas station/convenience store
• A drive through with a pickup window on the west side of the building
• Passenger vehicle parking and fuel pumps on the south side of the site
• Truck parking and fuel pumps on the north side of the site
• A full access drive on Lafayette Road and two access drives on Lake Road

New developments require formal Site Plan review.  In addition, a “Motor Vehicle Filling Station” and a 
“Drive Through” are conditionally permitted use in the C-3 zoning district.  Site Plan and Conditional Zoning 
Certificate applications required detailed plans including accurate dimensions, landscaping, lighting, 
screening, etc. 

Next Steps 
The applicant will need to submit complete Site Plan and Conditional Zoning Certificate applications for the 
project to move forward, both of which will be reviewed by the Planning Commission.   
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December 30, 2024 
 
 
Sheila Miu 
5164 Normandy Park Dr., Suite 285 
Medina, Ohio 44256 
 
 
Dear Mrs. Miu, 
 
You are receiving this notice because your proposal for a gas station/convenience store at 999 Lafayette 
Road has been scheduled as a discussion item for the City of Medina Planning Commission.  As previously 
indicated, the proposal will be a preliminary review only and will not involve any action by the Commission.  
A Site Plan application and a Conditional Zoning Permit application will be necessary for the Planning 
Commission to formally review the project. 
 
The Commission will review your proposal at their next regular meeting at 6:00 pm on January 9, 2025. The 
meeting will be held at City Hall, 132 North Elmwood Avenue, Medina, OH 44256. 

 
Your attendance at the meeting is necessary for the Commission to review your proposal.  At the meeting, the 
Commission generally requests you provide an overview of the project and answer questions. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at (330) 722-9038 or stome@medinaoh.org if you have any questions or need 
any further information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Sarah Tome  
Administrative Assistant 
Economic Development/Planning Department 
 
 
 














	Sheet1



